
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Wicks & Wax branded LED tealights and 
candles
LED tealights: 10 pack white, 6 pack white, 6 
pack gold, 6 pack silver, 4 pack white

LED candle: 2 pack white
Dates sold: 1 October 2022 – 15 November 
2023

Why the product is recalled: The products do not comply with the 
mandatory standards for products containing button/coin batteries.

The product's battery compartment is not secure and its packaging
does not display the required warning label and treatment advice in case 
of ingestion. 

Hazards: If young children gain access to button batteries and ingest 
them, they are likely to suffer severe internal burn injuries, which can
result in serious injury or death. Button batteries also pose a choking 
hazard to young children.

1. Stop using the product and keep it out of reach of children.
Consumers can return the products to the place of purchase for a
full refund.

2. Send us an email or phone us if you are unable to return the
product or have sold or gifted it to another person.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

You can email admin@auraandco.com.au or call (03) 9078 2014. 

Purchased from: See traders list on the recall notice available 
at www.productsafety.gov.au 
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